
White Rose Maths Home Learning 

In this very uncertain climate, the White Rose Maths website - one we access at school when 

planning lessons - has produced a series of daily maths lessons for each year group from Reception to 

Year 6 as a home learning activity. For each year group, there is a teaching video to watch with your 

child: this can be stopped regularly to discuss any questions posed within the video. Children can then 

complete the questions for 30 minutes; there are also answers available if required.  

The resources are being updated weekly and we would suggest starting at week 1, as a lot of the 

videos link on from one another.  

Step by step guide:  

1) Log onto www.whiterose.com/homelearning and click on the relevant year group: 

 

2) Watch the video together before your child attempts to work through the accompanying 

resources (Get the Activity/ Get the Answers downloads). These are resources that your child 

will be familiar with from maths lessons at school: 

 

If you feel that the scheme of work for your children’s year group is not stretching them enough or is 

too difficult, you can access either the year above or below.  

Questions are being answered by the White Rose Maths team everyday between 10 and 11am. You 

can tweet your questions or share examples on #MathsEveryoneCanAtHome and #MathsParty. 

Alternatively, you can email White Rose Maths at mathshelp@whiterosemaths.com.  

 

Miss C Walker 

Year 6 Teacher and Mathematics Lead 
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